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I strongly oppose this bill. I have been working in the boating industry 30+ years. This 

bill could affect the lives of my family members and me dramatically. Possibly even 

losing my job. The way the bill is written it will not stop any sort of environmental 

impacts on the river. It was written to target one group of boaters & one group of 

boaters period.  


